
Announcement 

An International Symposium on the Characterization of Adsorbed Species in 
Catalytic Reactions jointly sponsored by the Catalysis and Physical Chemistry 
Divisions of the Chemical Institute of Canada will be held June 17-19, 1974 in 
Ottawa, Canada. 

Further information may be obtained from Professor B. E. Conway, Chemistry 
Department, University of Ottawa, Ottawa, KlN 6N5, Canada. 
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